
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT ANDNATURALRESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS

PROCUREMENT OF SEAWATER DESALINATION AND FRESHWATER FILTRATION
SYSTEMS FOR THE SELECTED BARANGAYS OF THE DEPARTMENT OF

ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES (DENR)
Bid Ref. No. DENR-CO-2024-049

This is to notify all interested parties that due to inclement weather brought about by the
severe tropical storm Enteng, the Submission and Opening of Bids has been rescheduled
as follows:

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 3rd September 2024 in Quezon City.

Approved by:

(sgd)EVELYN G. NILLOSAN
Chief, Management Division &
Alternate Vice Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee

A. New Schedule of Bidding Activities

ACTIVITIES

DATE/TIME

VENUE/MODE

FROM TO

Submission of Bids
4 September 2024,

(Wednesday) 8:30 AM

13 September 2024,

(Friday) 9:00 AM

BAC Secretariat c/o Dianne

G. Ibias at BAC Secretariat

Office, 2nd flr., Two-Storey

Warehouse, DENR

Compound, Visayas Ave.,

Diliman, Quezon City

Opening of Bids
4 September 2024,

(Wednesday) 9:30 AM

13 September 2024,

(Friday) 10:00 AM

Online via Google Meet

Platform**


